

The Maytown Messenger

Bro. Jimmy King, Pastor • Lee Majors, Minister of Music • Chris Williams, Minister of Students 4679 Birmingport Road Maytown, AL 35118 • (205)786-5359 • Fax (205)786-2526 • maytownbaptist.org

12/20/2018

Opportunities for the Week

9:30 am Sunday School
10:30 am AM Worship Service
Junior Church

5:00 pm No PM Service

Wednesday, January 16, 2019

6:00 pm Prayer Service

Quarterly Business Meeting Team Kid–Missions Class

• • Sunday, December 23, 2018 • • Sunday School 133

Budget	\$ 6,513.00
Building / Parking Lot Fund	\$ 70.00
Youth Mission & Retreat	\$ 120.00
Lottie Moon	\$ 537.00
Desig. Utilities	\$ 50.00

• • Sunday, December 30, 2018 • • Sunday School 106

Budget	\$ 2	2,660.00
Youth Fundraiser	\$	15.00
Building / Parking Lot Fund	\$	70.00
Youth Mission & Retreat	\$	220.00
Lottie Moon	\$	245.00

• • Sunday, January 6, 2019 • • Sunday School 131

Budget	\$10,311.00	
Building / Parking Lot Fund	\$	500.00
Youth Mission & Retreat	\$	500.00
MBC Food Pantry	\$	72.00

Our Known Sick

Home Ray Mosely Augeline Linley, Marcella Wunderlich, Marilyn Jackson, Hinda Blanton (Rena Gilbert's mom), Teresa Buckner (JoAnn Beverly's daughter), Tommy Lee Early, Martha Reed, Pat Cooley (Peggy Grammers sister), Mildred Woods, Marie Standifer, Hazel Jackson, John & Ann Capps, Betty Fraser, Eutilla McGough (at her daughters home), Dickie, Margene & Bonnie Wheeler, & Mazie Lou Skinner



(Jacobs House, Hayden), Jackie Newman (Foley, AL)

Bro. Jimmy's Weekly Bible Trivia Question:

In what book, chapter, and verse of the Bible did Jesus say these words? "It is more blessed to give than to receive." Submit answer to Bro. Jimmy via email to:

pastor@maytownbaptist.org

Lottie Moon Christmas
Offering
Our Goal is \$6,000.00
Given to date: \$5,777.00

Deacon of the Week

Rickey Jones Jan. 6 - Jan. 12 205 - 491 - 6151 Stev Parsons Jan. 13 - Jan. 19

A gift has been given to the Parking Lot/Building Fund In Honor of Ray Mosley by the Men's 65 & Up Sun-

Mosley by the Men's 65 & Up Sunday School Class

Maytown Baptist Church would like to express our

Christian love & support to Joan Judd on

the loss of her Sister.

Evelyn Robinson

Thank you so much for the Christmas basket. It is nice to be remembered. I am wishing for a Merry Christmas at the Church this year. God Bless you all for your kindness.

With Love, Penny Forsyth

Thank you so much for the pretty poinsettia and goodie basket. You are all so "special" and I appreciate your prayers.

Martha Early

Thank you so much for the "goodie" basket. Thanks for the talented hands who arranged it so beautifully. Thanks to the precious children who delivered it—in the rain! Love my church family!

Love, Charlotte Sparks

Thank you for the tasty goodie basket.
That was such a special thing. God bless you all.

Magdalene Thacker

Thanks for the Christmas basket. It was so nice of all of you. I know Robert will really enjoy it. I know he misses everyone.

God bless you all & Merry Christmas! Love, Robert & June Pesnell

Thanks for the great fruit basket; great variety and packed with love! You made my day!

Betty Martin

Thank you so much for the fruit basket and the beautiful poinsettia! It was nice to be remembered. A Merry Christmas to all. God Bless!

Ernestine Bishop

Thank you for the Christmas basket and even more for the children's singing. It was great!

Judy Gann

Thank you so much for the nice Christmas basket. Also, thanks to the children who delivered the basket.

Hazel Jackson

† † † Pastor's Notes † † †

I would like to say a great big thank you to our greeter team. They did a great job kicking off this much needed ministry this past Sunday morning. I heard several very encouraging comments. One of our senior saints, that has a hard time getting from the car into the building, told me she was looking forward to coming to church more now that she had some help. Praise the Lord! If you have a friendly smile, and would like to help make guests and members feel welcome here at Maytown, please let Zoe Bousack, Ricky Jones, Steve or Merry Ann Whisenhunt know. What a great way to make difference.

Better together, Bro. Jimmy

JJJ Lee's Notes JJJ

Young at Heart, our next lunch outing will be on Thursday, January 24th instead of the 17th. Please make a note on your calendar. We will also be having it here at the church. I will have sign-up sheets in your classrooms this Sunday for you to offer to make soup, chili or a dessert. We will also need cheese, crackers, cornbread and drinks. We will begin eating at 11:00 am and the movie will begin at 11:30 am.

Celebration choir, I will see you for rehearsal on Wednesday at 7:00pm. You did a great job this past Sunday on the special "Jesus at the Center."

Sunday School teachers, do not forget about the meeting this coming Sunday following the worship service. It will be in the fellowship hall. This will be a great time of fellowship and discussing ways to improve our small groups.

Bro. Lee

▼ ▼ ▼ Student News ▼ ▼ ▼

Students, it's a new year with a new calendar of events and fantastic bible studies. Our 2019 Calendar of Events will be ready this week. You can pick one up in the student room. Also, don't forget to fill out an information sheet so you can be included in the group texts when event reminders are sent out.

M-Fuge deposits are due by February 3rd. This \$60 deposit will be deducted from the total cost of the trip. If you need assistance with your deposit, please let me know ASAP. Also, if you want to go to camp there are still a few spots left. Contact me if you have any questions.

Our first event of 2019 is Laser Tag. We will be going to Ultra Blast Laser Combat on Friday, January, 18th. I will have more details on Wednesday night. YAC will take place on Sunday, January 27th at 6pm. The event will be our 2nd annual Glow Games.

Finally, I want to encourage everyone to get plugged in to our Sunday morning small groups. We meet every Sunday morning at 9:30am in the student room. Our current bible study is called "Fresh Start" and is focusing on starting fresh with Jesus Christ. In Him, Chris